Breaking N E W S — historical archaeological findings

Today, a team of archaeologists from Timor have announced an exciting discovery. Independently, in New Wales and at the same time in the
heart of the continent of Africa they have discovered two identical wooden plaques. Given this surprise, leading Ireland scientist is too keen to
participate in the project under supervision of finders in the valleys. Virginia professors identified two shapes on plaques —a cross and a star.
They assume that there has been a considerable trade among these locations. To build a market, at least one park has been pulled down and
the plaques probably remind of the sad story. The scientists are now exploring the desert of Sahara as there might be another identical plaque

to surprise us.



